‘2% ELYSIAN FIELDS ISD

2024-2025 ESSA Equitable Services for Private Non-Profit Schools
NOTICE OF PRIVATE NON-PROFIT MEETING

April 9, 2024 @ 9:00AM
Region 7 Educational Service Center
1909 North Longview Street, Kilgore, Texas 75662

Elysian Fields Independent School District is providing notice to Private Non-Profit Schools
that the district will apply for 2024-2025 ESSA Consolidated Federal Grant funds . We will
hold an ESSA Private Non-Profit (PNP) outreach and general information meeting at Region 7

ESC on April 9, 2024 at 9:00 to discuss:
e Title I, Part A, Improving Basic Programs (must have qualified students)
e Title I, Part C, Migrant (must have qualified students)
e Title II, Part A, Supporting Effective Instruction
e Title III, Part A, English Learners (must have qualified students)
e Title III, Immigrant Students (must have qualified students)
e Title IV, Part A Student Support & Academic Enrichment

If your facility is a private nonprofit school and you have students that reside within the
Elysian Fields ISD attendance zones, you could be eligible for ESSA programs listed above. If
participating in receipt of services, the Private Non-Profit school will be required to:
e Provide documentation verifying the enrollment of students in the PNP residing in the
ISD boundaries
e Provide a needs assessment identifying areas of needs for the students attending the
PNP residing within the ISD boundaries
e Provide student data to determine eligibility

Please note, if your school chooses to participate in receiving equitable services through Title
funds from the Federal Government, your students will be required to participate in
assessments throughout the school year, to provide data on progress. This data will be
reported to the Federal Government via TEA, Grants Administration.

e After the consultation, LEA establishes the assessments it will use to measure the
effectiveness against the agreed-upon standards.

e May use the State assessment or another assessment that is aligned with the
agreed-upon standards.

e All participants are assessed at least annually, including children receiving
nonacademic services.

If you are interested in participating in these programs, please make plans to attend the
upcoming meeting and email Lauri White at lawhite@efisd.org. The Deadline to respond is
April 8, 2024.

Sincerely,
Lauri White
EFISD Director of Federal Programs



